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Spring Term Information

Things to remember

Important Dates

English and Maths
In English, we will start with writing to persuade.  
We will write speeches and letters to persuade our 
audiences before moving on to writing story endings 
that are full of suspense. 

In Maths, we will be focusing on calculating with 
decimals and percentages before moving on to 
algebra, ratio and measurement. 

For the Wider Curriculum, please click here
https://www.cooperslane.lewisham.sch.uk/wp-
content/uploads/2021/12/Year-6-Spring.pdf

PE
PE sessions are as follows and the children need to 
come into school in their kit and for the whole day.

Homework: 
• Each Wednesday the children will be set a reading 
journal task, 2 reading journal questions, spelling 
homework and Maths homework which will be due 
in on Monday. Spelling tests are on Monday or 
Tuesday (be prepared for either day).
• The children are expected to read for at least 30 
minutes each day.

Welcome message
We hope you have all had a lovely holiday and that
the children have returned refreshed and raring to go
for our new term. Thank you for all your support last
term; we were very pleased with the children’s
attitude to their learning and their progress. We will
start this term with our wonderful new topic: ‘The
Industrial Revolution’.

Laurie Carter, Dawn Burton, Jen Stanley and Emma 
Castle

Marble Arch Monument Moorgate

Spring 1 Tuesday + 
Thursday

Monday + 
Wednesday

Monday + 
Wednesday

Spring 2 Tuesday + 
Wednesday

Monday + 
Thursday

Monday + 
Wednesday

8th Jan Children back to school

7th March World Book Day

13th/14th 
March

Parent conferences

15th March Comic Relief

26th March Horniman Museum trip

https://www.cooperslane.lewisham.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/12/Year-6-Spring.pdf

